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River Road Berkley Returning 13 years after an embarrassing incident from her teens to the hometown of her beloved late aunt, forensic genealogist Lucy Sheridan makes shocking discoveries about her
aunt's death, the disappearance of a cold-blooded local and an attractive former cop. By the best-selling author of Dream Eyes. Includes teaser. Reprint. Secret Sisters Penguin No one does romantic
suspense better than Jayne Ann Krentz. Now, the New York Times bestselling author of Untouchable and Promise Not to Tell delivers a novel that twists and turns into a read that will leave you breathless.
Madeline and Daphne were once as close as sisters—until a secret tore them apart. Now, it might take them to their graves.... Nearly two decades after her childhood—and her friendship with
Daphne—were destroyed in one traumatic night, a dying man’s last words convey a warning to Madeline: the secrets she believed buried forever have been discovered. Unable to trust anyone else,
Madeline reaches out to Daphne and to the only man she can count on to help: Jack Rayner, a security expert with a profoundly intimate understanding of warped and dangerous minds. Along with his
high-tech genius of a brother, the four of them will form an uneasy alliance against a killer who will stop at nothing to hide the truth.... Trust No One Berkley Retreating to her hometown after her
motivational speaker boss dies from alcohol poisoning, a traumatized Grace Elland shares a dreadful blind date with a venture capitalist, who uses his skills as a former Marine to help her outmaneuver a
stalker. By the best-selling author of River Road. Dream Eyes Penguin A suspicious death. A ghost in a mirror. The New York Times bestselling Dark Legacy novel from the author known for crafting
stories of burning passion and chilling suspense... The death of her friend and mentor, Evelyn Ballinger, brings psychic counselor Gwen Frazier back to the small town of Wilby, Oregon, and brings back
memories she would rather forget. Two years ago, a killer stalked the members of one of Ballinger’s research studies—including Gwen, who survived while two others didn’t. Now, she’s sure that
Ballinger’s death is related. Sent by a friend to help Gwen, psychic investigator Judson Coppersmith arrives in Wilby barely in control of his own talent and his own life, and haunted by urgent dreams. His
attraction to Gwen is primal, but there are secrets he must keep to protect himself from surrendering to her completely, even as their investigation draws them into dreamscapes, into decades of
deception and into the paranormal ﬁres of a desire too strong to resist... Flash Pocket Star After inheriting a large share of her uncle's business, Olivia Chantry teams up with her new partner Jasper
Sloan to track down a blackmailer and murderer trying to steal company secrets. Lightning in a Mirror Penguin The ﬁnal installment in the chilling Fogg Lake trilogy by New York Times bestselling
author Jayne Ann Krentz. Olivia LeClair's experiment with speed dating is not going well. First there was the nasty encounter with the date from hell who tried to murder her and now the mysterious Harlan
Rancourt—long believed dead—sits down at her table and tells her she's the only one who can help him locate the Bluestone Project’s legendary Vortex lab. This is not what Olivia had in mind when she
signed up for the Four Event Success Guaranteed package oﬀered by the dating agency. She doesn't have much choice, though, because her psychic investigation ﬁrm works for the mysterious
Foundation and Victor Arganbright, the director, is adamant that she assist Harlan. There's just one problem—no one knows Harlan's real agenda. His father once ran the Foundation like a mob
organization, and Harlan was destined to be his heir. There's a real possibility Harlan has returned to claim his inheritance. For now, however, it's a case of the enemy of my enemy is my friend because
others are after the secrets of the long-lost lab. Unfortunately for Olivia, the one thing friend and foe have in common is that everyone is convinced she is the key. Her unique psychic talent is required to
defuse the ticking time bomb that is Vortex. Neither trusts the other but Olivia and Harlan soon realize they must work together to survive and unlock the Bluestone Project's most dangerous secrets
before more innocent people die. Promise Not to Tell Penguin A broken promise reveals a terrifying legacy in this electrifying New York Times bestseller from the author of Untouchable. Seattle gallery
owner Virginia Troy has spent years battling the demons that stem from her childhood time in a cult and the night a ﬁre burned through the compound killing her mother. And now one of her artists has
taken her own life, but not before sending Virginia a last picture...a painting that makes Virginia doubt everything about the so-called suicide—and her own past... Like Virginia, PI Cabot Sutter was one of
the children in the cult who survived that ﬁre—and only he can help her now. As they struggle to unravel the clues in the picture, it becomes clear that someone thinks Virginia knows more than she does
and that she must be stopped. Thrown into an inferno of desire and deception, Virginia and Cabot draw ever closer to the mystery of their shared memories—and the shocking fate of the one man who still
wields the power to destroy everything they hold dear. Copper Beach Penguin A rare book. An ancient code. A new trilogy that “starts oﬀ with promise” (Pittsburgh Post-Gazette) from the New York
Times bestselling master of passion and the paranormal. Within the pages of very rare books some centuries old lie the secrets of the paranormal. Abby Radwell’s unusual psychic talent has made her an
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expert in such volumes—and has sometimes taken her into dangerous territory. After a deadly incident in the private library of an obsessive collector, Abby receives a blackmail threat, and rumors swirl
that an old alchemical text known as The Keyhas reappeared on the black market. Convinced that she needs an investigator who can also play bodyguard, she hires Sam Coppersmith, a specialist in
paranormal crystals and amber—“hot rocks.” Passion ﬂares immediately between them, but neither entirely trusts the other. When it comes to dealing with a killer who has paranormal abilities, and a
blackmailer who will stop at nothing to obtain an ancient alchemical code, no one is safe. Bridal Jitters Penguin The novella that introduced the world of Harmony Just below the City of Cadence lie the
remains of the Dead City of Old Cadence— resonating with the psychic and para energy of its dead souls. While exploring the darkest depths of the city, two business partners discover passions within
each other that are very much alive… Virginia Burch, a psychic archeologist, can’t believe her luck when she meets Sam Gage, a ghost-hunter and owner of prime real estate in the Old Quarters of
Cadence, above the Dead City. He oﬀers her his space to live and start up her business. What follows is an even more intriguing proposal—to become his wife. Strictly for professional reasons, of course…
Their marriage of convenience would lead to a very lucrative business partnership, Gage & Burch Consulting. Until something throws a wrench into the plan: the undeniable sensual energy that naturally
exists between them—and a love so strong it could wake the ghosts below… Includes a preview of the next Rainshadow Novel, Deception Cove. “A seasoned pro.”—People “[Castle] has created a fully
imagined futurist world in Harmony.”—The Seattle Times “A master of sexual tension and intelligent banter.”—Publishers Weekly Bridal Jitters was previously published in Charmed and Harmony. Falling
Awake Penguin An expert in dream research, Isabel Wright ﬁnds her life becoming a nightmare when she loses her job at a sleep research center and becomes involved with a client, Ellis Cutler, an
operative for a classiﬁed government agency. Reprint. Sharp Edges Simon and Schuster Love’s passionate snags get the smooth touch in this sparkling masterpiece from Jayne Ann Krentz! She put her
art on the line—and her heart in his hands... Eugenia Swift is a young woman of singular sensibilities, and a connoisseur of beauty. As director of the Leabrook Glass Museum, she’s been asked to travel to
Frog Cove Island—an artistic haven near Seattle—to catalog an important collection of art glass. But thanks to unsavory rumors surrounding the collector’s death, the museum insists that Eugenia take
along Cyrus Chandler Colfax—a rough-hewn private investigator whose taste in glass runs to ice-cold bottles ﬁlled with beer. When Colfax declares they must pose as a couple, Eugenia protests in a
manner as loud as his Hawaiian shirts. But now their very lives depend on the most artful collaboration they can imagine. For a killer is lurking among Frog Cove’s chic galleries, and if anyone sees through
their marital masquerade, their own secret agendas—as well as their plans for survival—may be smashed to smithereens! All Night Long Penguin From New York Times bestselling author Jayne Ann
Krentz comes an electrifying novel of passion, murder, and small-town scandal. Investigative reporter Irene Stenson hasn’t been to her hometown of Dunsely, California, since the gruesome night she
found both her parents dead on the kitchen ﬂoor. Now, seventeen years later, Irene has received a shocking new lead about their deaths—and is determined to discover the truth of what happened on that
long-ago night. Staying at a local lodge, she ﬁnds herself conﬁding in handsome Luke Danner—an ex-marine who’s as used to barking orders as Irene is to ignoring them. But Luke sees the terror beneath
her conﬁdent exterior—and can’t help but want to protect her. He is also driven by passions of his own, and as they’re drawn together into the heart of danger, they will risk far more than either of them
expected. Test of Time MIRA Katy Randall married Garrett Coltrane because she loves him, but her fears blossom as she discovers that he's hoping their marriage will cause people to forget his past.
Light In Shadow Penguin Zoe Luce is a successful interior designer in the Arizona town of Whispering Springs who's developed an unusual career specialty-helping recently divorced clients redesign
their homes, to help them forget the past and start anew. But Zoe knows that some things can't be covered up with a coat of paint. And when she senses that one of her clients may be hiding a dark
secret, she enlists P.I. Ethan Truax to ﬁnd the truth. Working together, they solve the mystery . . . and barely escape with their lives. But Ethan's exquisite detection skills are starting to backﬁre on Zoe:
she never wanted to let him ﬁnd out about her former life; she never wanted to reveal her powerful, inexplicable gift for sensing the history hidden within a house's walls; she never wanted him to know
that "Zoe Luce" doesn't really exist. She never wanted to fall in love with him. Now, no matter how much she resists, Ethan may be her only hope-because the people she's been running from have found
her. And just when Zoe dares to dream of a normal life and a future with the man she loves, her own past starts to shadow her every step-and threatens to take her back into a nightmare. Trust No One
Berkley "New standalone romantic suspense from Jayne Ann Krentz"-- Eclipse Bay Penguin In a rugged Oregon town torn apart by a long-time family feud, wedding consultant Hannah Harte is reunited
by an unexpected inheritance with Rafe Madison, but their attraction is complicated by the hostilities that divide their families. White Lies Penguin THE PHENOMENAL NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
Bestselling author Jayne Ann Krentz takes us beyond the everyday boundaries of the mind—and the heart—in the second Arcane Society novel. Level-ten parasensitive Clare Lancaster has resigned herself
to the fact that she may never ﬁnd a suitable mate. A human lie detector, any falsehood—no matter how subtle—sets her blood racing. And most people, to one degree or another, hide behind a façade.
Including her business titan father’s new “consultant,” Jake Salter. His careful conversation walks a delicate line between truth and deception, revealing and resisting. But it is with his help that Clare
begins to unravel a web of conspiracy and murder involving the powerful Arizona family that she just became a part of seven months ago. Caught in a dizzying storm of secrets, lies, and half-truths, Clare
and Jake will plunge into an investigation that demands every bit of their special gifts, as something more than mere attraction sparks and sizzles between them… Lost and Found Putnam Adult Cady
Briggs, an attractive young art expert, becomes involved with Mack Easton, owner of a shadowy company, Lost and Found, that searches out missing treasures for wealthy clients. When All the Girls
Have Gone Penguin A thrilling novel of the deceptions we hide behind, the passions we surrender to, and the lengths we’ll go to for the truth from the New York Times bestselling author of Untouchable.
When Charlotte Sawyer is unable to contact her stepsister, Jocelyn, to tell her that one of her closest friends was found dead, she discovers that Jocelyn has vanished. Beautiful, brilliant, and reckless,
Jocelyn has gone oﬀ the grid before, but never like this. In a desperate eﬀort to ﬁnd her, Charlotte joins forces with Max Cutler, a struggling PI who recently moved to Seattle after his previous career as a
criminal proﬁler went down in ﬂames—literally. Burned out, divorced and almost broke, Max needs the job. After surviving a near-fatal attack, Charlotte and Max turn to Jocelyn’s closest friends—women in
a Seattle-based online investment club—for answers. But what they ﬁnd is chilling... When her uneasy alliance with Max turns into a full-blown aﬀair, Charlotte has no choice but to trust him with her life.
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For the shadows of Jocelyn’s past are threatening to consume her—and anyone else who gets in their way... Secret Sisters Penguin No one does romantic suspense better than Jayne Ann Krentz. Now,
the New York Times bestselling author of Untouchable and Promise Not to Tell delivers a novel that twists and turns into a read that will leave you breathless. Madeline and Daphne were once as close as
sisters—until a secret tore them apart. Now, it might take them to their graves.... Nearly two decades after her childhood—and her friendship with Daphne—were destroyed in one traumatic night, a dying
man’s last words convey a warning to Madeline: the secrets she believed buried forever have been discovered. Unable to trust anyone else, Madeline reaches out to Daphne and to the only man she can
count on to help: Jack Rayner, a security expert with a profoundly intimate understanding of warped and dangerous minds. Along with his high-tech genius of a brother, the four of them will form an uneasy
alliance against a killer who will stop at nothing to hide the truth.... Smoke in Mirrors Penguin Unwittingly involved in a clever scheme devised by the late con artist and seductress Meredith Spooner,
Leonora Hutton sets out to make things right and prove her innocence to Thomas Walker, another victim of Meredith's deceptions, but she gets more than she bargained for when she ﬁnds a safe-deposit
box containing a book about Mirror House, the mansion where Meredith died, and newspaper clippings about an unsolved murder. Reprint. Untouchable Berkley Quinton Zane is back. Jack Lancaster,
consultant to the FBI, has always been drawn to the coldest of cold cases, the kind that law enforcement either considers unsolvable or else has chalked up to accidents or suicides. As a survivor of a ﬁre,
he ﬁnds himself uniquely compelled by arson cases. His almost preternatural ability to get inside the killer's head has garnered him a reputation in some circles--and complicated his personal life. The
more cases Jack solves, the closer he slips into the darkness. His only solace is Winter Meadows, a meditation therapist. After particularly grisly cases, Winter can lead Jack back to peace. But as long as
Quinton Zane is alive, Jack will not be at peace for long. Running Hot Penguin Reluctantly paired for a murder investigation by the paranormal Arcane Society, former cop Luther Malone and aurareading librarian Grace Renquist ﬁnd their mutual disgust dissolving into a powerful attraction during a case that is further complicated by operatives for a ruthless underground psychic group. 250,000
ﬁrst printing. Fired Up Book One in the Dreamlight Trilogy Penguin The New York Times bestselling author presents the story of a curse that spans generations, and the love that can heal it. . . . More
than three centuries ago, Nicholas Winters irrevocably altered his genetic makeup in an obsessionfueled competition with alchemist and Arcane Society founder Sylvester Jones. Driven to control their
psychic abilities, each man's decision has reverberated throughout the family line, rewarding some with powers beyond their wildest dreams, and cursing others to a life ﬁlled with madness and
hallucinations. Jack Winters, descendant of Nicholas, has been experiencing nightmares and blackouts--just the beginning, he believes, of the manifestation of the Winters family curse. The legend says
that he must ﬁnd the Burning Lamp or risk turning into a monster. But he can't do it alone; he needs the help of a woman with the gift to read the lamp's dreamlight. Jack is convinced that private
investigator Chloe Harper is that woman. Her talents for ﬁnding objects and accessing dream energy are what will save him, but their sudden and powerful sexual pull threatens to overwhelm them both.
Danger surrounds them, and it doesn't take long for Chloe to pick up the trail of the missing lamp. And as they draw closer to the lamp, the raw power that dwells within it threatens to sweep them into a
hurricane of psychic force. Dream Eyes Penguin A suspicious death. A ghost in a mirror. The New York Times bestselling Dark Legacy novel from the author known for crafting stories of burning passion
and chilling suspense... The death of her friend and mentor, Evelyn Ballinger, brings psychic counselor Gwen Frazier back to the small town of Wilby, Oregon, and brings back memories she would rather
forget. Two years ago, a killer stalked the members of one of Ballinger’s research studies—including Gwen, who survived while two others didn’t. Now, she’s sure that Ballinger’s death is related. Sent by a
friend to help Gwen, psychic investigator Judson Coppersmith arrives in Wilby barely in control of his own talent and his own life, and haunted by urgent dreams. His attraction to Gwen is primal, but there
are secrets he must keep to protect himself from surrendering to her completely, even as their investigation draws them into dreamscapes, into decades of deception and into the paranormal ﬁres of a
desire too strong to resist... Truth or Dare Penguin The New York Times bestselling author Jayne Ann Krentz is at the top of her game with Truth or Dare. Truth Or Dare Penguin In the sequel to Light
in Shadow, Zoe, an interior designer with an uncanny talent for sensing the past secrets of a house, and her new husband, private investigator Ethan Truax, confront new problems when a shadowy ﬁgure
from Zoe's past appears in Whispering Springs. Reprint. Man with a Past MIRA Man With A Past by Jayne Ann Krentz released on Nov 24, 2000 is available now for purchase. Witchcraft Harlequin
Books A thrilling trio of stories, combining suspense and passion, includes Dreams Harlequin Treasury-Harlequin Temptation 90s Dreams, Part Two by Jayne Ann Krentz released on Oct 25, 1988 is
available now for purchase. Legacy Delighted by her "chance" meeting with Conn Landry, a member of the California thoroughbred racing set, Honor Mayﬁeld soon realizes that she is falling for a man out
to avenge a dark legacy of betrayal and murder. Reissue. All Night Long Irene Stenson returns to her hometown to ﬁnd that her best friend has died suddenly, compelling her to extend her stay at a local
lodge where she and the hazel-eyed owner will risk far more than local gossip to uncover the truth behind the mystery. After Dark Penguin Para-archaeologist Lydia Smith has her hands full when she
takes a part-time job in the low-rent Shrimpton's House of Ancient Horrors hoping to get her career back on track after an unfortunate incident in an alien tomb. Original. Copper Beach Jove After a
deadly incident in the private library of an obsessive rare-book collector, Abby Radwell, a psychic who is able to detect paranormal secrets in old texts, hires investigator Sam Coppersmith to track down a
killer with supernatural abilities. In Too Deep Book One of the Looking Glass Trilogy Penguin New York Times bestselling author Jayne Ann Krentz presents the ﬁrst novel in an Arcane Society trilogy
set in a secluded coastal town in Northern California—a mysterious place where danger and passion run deep... Scargill Cove is the perfect place for Fallon Jones, conﬁrmed recluse and investigator of the
paranormal. It’s a hot spot, a convergence point for unusually strong currents of energy, which might explain why the town attracts misﬁts and drifters like moths to a ﬂame. Now someone else has been
drawn to the Cove—Isabella Valdez, on the run from some very dangerous men. When she starts work as Fallon’s assistant, Isabella impresses him by organizing his pathologically chaotic oﬃce—and
doesn’t bat an eye at the psychic aspect of his job. She’s a kindred spirit, a sanctuary from a world that considers his talents a form of madness. But after a routine case unearths an antique clock infused
with dark energy, Fallon and Isabella are dragged into the secret history of Scargill Cove and forced to ﬁght for their lives, as they unravel a cutthroat conspiracy with roots in the Jones family
business...and Isabella’s family tree. No Going Back Berkley Publishing Group In this special volume, you can discover two sides of this incomparable talent -- with two complete novels... Soft
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Focus...In this New York Times bestseller, two people are bound together by both business and a sizzling attraction. But with millions of dollars at stake, trust can turn to betrayal -- in the blink of an eye.
After Dark...In the New York Times bestselling novel of romantic suspense with a paranormal twist, a para-archaeologist and one of the most dangerous men on the planet heat up a murder investigation
with a passion that cannot be extinguished -- or denied. Book jacket. The Man in the Mask HQN Books A two-in-one romance collection includes Fabulous Beast and Night of the Magician, in which
ﬁnancial planner Ariana Warﬁeld, discovering that her nave aunt is being swindled by a con man, enlists the assistance of the handsome Lucian Hawk to unmask the fraud, never expecting a passion that
could change her life forever. Original. The Family Way Mira Books Pru leaves her live-in lover when he refuses to marry her, but her unexpected pregnancy brings happiness, and inadvertently heals a
major family rift. Dawn in Eclipse Bay Berkley Just months after the wedding of their siblings, successful CEO Gabe Madison and Lillian Harte, owner of a computer matchmaking service, ﬁnd themselves
at odds as a business contract leads to an all-too-personal encounter between them. Original. The Vanishing Penguin From New York Times bestselling author Jayne Ann Krentz comes a gripping new
romantic suspense trilogy fraught with danger and enigma. Decades ago in the small town of Fogg Lake, The Incident occurred: an explosion in the cave system that released unknown gases. The
residents slept for two days. When they woke up they discovered that things had changed—they had changed. Some started having visions. Others heard ominous voices. And then, scientists from a
mysterious government agency arrived. Determined not to become research subjects of strange experiments, the residents of Fogg Lake blamed their “hallucinations” on food poisoning, and the story
worked. But now it has become apparent that the eerie eﬀects of The Incident are showing up in the descendants of Fogg Lake.… Catalina Lark and Olivia LeClair, best friends and co-owners of an
investigation ﬁrm in Seattle, use what they call their “other sight” to help solve cases. When Olivia suddenly vanishes one night, Cat frantically begins the search for her friend. No one takes the
disappearance seriously except Slater Arganbright, an agent from a shadowy organization known only as the Foundation, who shows up at her ﬁrm with a cryptic warning. A ruthless killer is hunting the
only witnesses to a murder that occurred in the Fogg Lake caves ﬁfteen years ago—Catalina and Olivia. And someone intends to make both women vanish.
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